
                                      DAV Public School, Sahibabad 

 

Opportunity for Canteen Vendors 

 

DAV Public School, Sahibabad is in the process of reviewing its existing canteen contract and 

invites applications from interested and experienced vendors. 

If you are interested in partnering with us to provide quality food and service to our students and 

staff, we encourage you to apply through hard copy that may be deposited in school at Gate No.1 

till 26th May, 2025. 

Grab this opportunity to become a part of our school community! 

 

Your proposal must mention the following: 

 

•  Name of the vendor 

• Contact No. 

• Address  

• License fee  

• Work Experience 

• Suggestive Menu card 

 

 

 

 

22nd July, 2025                                                                                                  Principal 

 

 

 

 


